
December 15, 2017 

Publ ic Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Ky. 40602 

To whom it may concern: 

RECEI\/ED 

DEC 18 2017 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

We hereby notify the Public Service Commission that we are opposed to the proposed increase 
submitted by to you by Commercial Propane Service, LLC db/a Bright's Propane Service, Inc. of a 
outrageous amount of 72.98%. The other increase rate requests are also outrageous. 

We would accept a reasonable amount. 

The most important statement is we should not be penalized with exorbitant increased gas prices, so the 
company can reap a great profit. 

Thank you. 

Respectfully 
;;tv~~ "a- ) (?~ 
~UA.-1~ 
Will iam and Sue Prete 
154 Old Bridge Road 
Danville, Ky. 40422 
wprete@hotmai l.com 
859-236-9177 


